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Revision of the ETS Guidelines – comments from Norway

Dear Mr. Laitenberger,

The Ministry of Trade, Industry and Fisheries is the coordinating authority in state aid matters. Referring to your letter of 27 February 2019 and the public consultations of 13 and 21 February 2019, please find attached the comments from the Norwegian Government on the revision of the ETS Guidelines. 

We look forward to further discussing these issues with the Commission and the Member States.


Yours sincerely


	Monica Wroldsen
Deputy Director General


	Nina Gørrissen
Senior Adviser
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